
  

 

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

Happy Halloween!! New 

experiment: How does 27 lbs. of 

candy affect Mrs. Dougherty’s 

weight?  

End of 1st Marking Period is next 

week!!  

5th & 6th: Very exciting week 

finishing up our Choose Your Own 

Adventure Labs! Students 

completed experiments, collected 

and organized data, and filled out 

their first lab report! Self-reflection 

happening today! 

7th: Learning about atoms and 

elements! Made observations on 

the properties of many different 

elements. Revisions to Identifying 

substances writing will be due on 

MONDAY!!  

8th: Exciting week – we planted our 

Parent generation for our genetic 

inheritance lab! Students will be 

observing traits of plants over 

multiple generations!! 

 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


